
Lakewood Band Boosters Meeting 

May 4, 2020 

Meeting began @ 6:00pm 

Meeting adjourned @ 6:30PM 

 

This month’s meeting was held via the Zoom application due to the ongoing pandemic precautions. 
Those in attendance were: Adam Noaeill, Heather Collar, Erika Mitchell, Amy Peters, Dan Braker, Brook 

Zbiciak, Missy Cronk, Jessica Hakula, Grace Brandt, Marcie Maleport, Nicole B, Nicole Sayer. 

 

Financial Report 

 Dan Braker reports the following account balances: Checking $43,569.60 with $9686.25 
earmarked for raincoats. Saving/student charms accounts $12,555.10. Capital Improvements 
Fund $8,210.56 with $3000 ear marked for sound panels at the MS. 

 

 There was a brief discussion about contacting the seniors regarding their Charms account 

balances. Adam will work with Dan on this. 

New Business 

 2020-2021 Band Booster board elections were held via a Google survey and the following are 

the results, President Amy Peters, Vice President Heather Collar, Secretary Nicole Sayer, 

Treasurer Dan Braker, Voting Trustees Brook Zbiciak, Melissa Cronk, and Marcie Maleport. 

 2020-2021 band budget approval was postponed until the June 1st meeting. Adam and Erika are 

finalizing the numbers. 

Old Business 

 Uniform Cleaning instructions were emailed out to those who volunteered to help wash the 

uniforms on April 13th by Amy Peters.  We still do not have a date set as to when those 

volunteers can pick up the uniforms. 

 Orvis Uniforms needs a 50% down payment to complete the order of the new marching band 

raincoats. Adam shared a copy of the invoice for 125 raincoats with simple lettering on the 

backside saying Lakewood Band. The total cost is $9686.85. 

 Band Camp planning has been postponed until the June 1st meeting with hope of having more 

information from the Board of Education on when activities can resume on the school grounds. 

 

 

 

 



Directors Report 

 Erika  

o Nothing new for this month’s meeting 

 Adam 

o Fight song collage is to be sent to the district tomorrow and released on social media 

pages later tonight. 

o Plans for an online awards ceremony to honor the seniors and some underclassmen on 

this year’s accomplishments is in the works. 

o The new band logo is to be rolled out later this evening. The new logo is a collaboration 

by Adam, Erika, Valerie Behm (Lakewood Marketing Director), and a few students to 

make one logo that will encompass the whole Lakewood Band program grades 6-12. 

Additional Items 

 Amy Peters will email families about the Scrip Thankscriping promotion coming up along with 

details about how to reload and buy cards online. 

 Nicole Sayer will begin her secretary duties at the June 1st meeting. Amy asks that the meeting 

minutes be typed up and sent out to everyone within a week after the meeting so that anything 

that needs followed up on can be accounted for. 

 
 
Next meeting is Monday June 1, 2020 via Zoom at 6:00pm 
 
Possible topics include: budget approval, uniform cleaning pick up, band camp, recap of marching band 

meeting from 4/21 via Zoom, instrument cleaning before  band camp, & Grant for sound panels. 

 

 

 

 


